
175

Ottava, December 11, 1916

Sir,-

The Department wrote you on November 9th last, in

reference to a school at Kattle Point, Sarnia Reserve, en-

closing time print plans of the proposed building with

a request that this should be submitted and returned, when

charges, if necessary, would be made.

As it is the intention of the Department to have the

erection of the building undertaken as soon as the opening up

of fine weather in the Spring, I have to request that the plan

be submitted to the Band at once for approval and returned her

that these with specifications may be completed.

Your obedient servant,

F. W Lea

Aset. Deputy and Secretary.

Exwell, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Sarnia,

Ont.

Foor

verschieden, endern.
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